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April 20, 2017 

Etobicoke Creek North Trail 
Public Drop – In Event   

 
The City of Toronto in partnership with the Toronto and Region Conservation Authority is constructing 
a new 1.1km long multi-use trail south of Eglinton Avenue West and parallel to the Etobicoke Creek. 
This project will formalize an existing granular trail to an asphalt trail along Etobicoke Creek at 
Eglinton Ave West while protecting areas of erosion by incorporating natural bank stabilization 
measures. This Project is part of the Bikeway Trails Implementation Plan, adopted by Council in 
2012. 
 

 
Come learn more about the trail work that is planned, the construction schedule and what 
pedestrian and cycling disruptions to expect. Drop-in any time between 5 p.m. and 8 p.m. 
to speak directly with project staff. 
 

 

Meeting Details:  

Date: Thursday, May 18, 2017 

Start Time: 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Location: Michael Power St Joseph's Catholic High School (Atrium) 
  105 Eringate Dr, Etobicoke, ON M9C 3Z7 

Please let us know if you may require any accessibility considerations for 
this meeting. 

 
MORE INFORMATION: 

If you have questions about the upcoming construction work, please contact us. 

 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

 City Contact Paul Martin,  416-392-6681,  paul.martin@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889   
(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

Councillor Stephen Holyday 416-392-4002,  councillor_holyday@toronto.ca 

General inquiries 311  




